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Invitation to COMO09 Celebratory Evening Reception on a Decade of Deep-Sea Protections

The Deep Sea Conservation Coalition and The Pew Charitable Trusts are pleased to invite
COMO9 participants to a celebratory evening reception on Tuesday, March 25, 2025, in Hall 9A
after plenary, at approximately 6:30 PM JST. Participants will enjoy refreshments while learning
about NPFC’s advancements in protecting deep-sea ecosystems and collectively envisioning its
ambitions for continued protections in the decade ahead.

CELEBRATE A DECADE OF ANEVENING RECEPTION BY

THE DEEP'SEA CONSERVATION.COALITION

DEEP'SEA PROTECTIONS & THE PEW CHARITABLE TRUSTS

Where: Namba Midosuiji Hall, Hall 9A
When: 25 March 2025 @ ~6:30.,pm JST

For questions, please email Mr. Gunther Errhalt (errhalt.consulting@gmail.com).
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